
PSA NEWSLETTER

COLOUR  DASH

We had an absolute blast at the Colour Dash last Friday – and all you runners certainly

embraced the colour and the mess! As you can see from these photos, it was a wonderful,

colourful evening full of fun and smiles. Thank you to everyone who came to join in the fun.

And the best thing – this event has raised an amazing £821 for the school.

We would also like to thank the fabulous Nicola Ostler, who runs women’s fitness classes

at the school on Wednesday evenings, for the warm-up and for directing events. And

Thomson Webb & Corfield solicitors, whose sponsorship made this event possible.
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Today is Treat Friday and we will be

marking the start of half term with ice

creams, ice lollies and ice pops  Treats will

cost between 50p and £1.50 and will be

available in the playground after school as

usual.

TREAT  FR IDAY

Everyone looked absolutely brilliant in their book costumes at the

Feast on Sunday. We are very relieved to hear that Miss Trunchbull

did not turn up at school on Monday!

Thank you to everyone who came to try their luck at

our Nerf Gun Alley or who bought raffle tickets. We 

made a grand total of £224.

FEAST  STALL

If you would consider being on a list of

potential volunteers for PSA events, please do

let us know. 

Perhaps you might be able to spare half an

hour to sell treats on a Treat Friday, or you’d

like to help out at a future disco or film night?

We promise that there won’t be any

obligation or pressure, but it would be really

useful for us to have a list of contacts who are

happy to be asked about upcoming events. 

Of course, if you’d like to join the PSA

committee, then we would love to hear from

you too!

VOLUNTEER ING
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Since raising enough money to save the school

swimming pool, work has been underway to rebuild

the walls and replace the liner. Great progress has

been made and the pool will reopen once water

safety checks are complete. A massive thank you to

the Stretham Charity for their grant and everyone

who has made a donation to make this possible! 

The PSA are continuing to raise funds to provide a

cover/roof that would enable year-round swimming

and protect the pool from the elements, as well as

outdoor toilets, which would enable us to open the

pool for public use and raise continued funds for

future maintenance. If you would like to donate to

our #getstrethamswimming campaign, here is a

link to our GoFundMe:

https://www.gofundme.com/f/save-our-pool-

Stretham-School. Thank you for your support!

POOL  UPDATE

We hope you all have a lovely half term break! We

will be back next half term with more Treat

Fridays, the sponsored walk, a leaver’s disco and

our summer fayre... We can't wait!

The PSA committee would like to send a heartfelt

thank you to Mrs Tait for her time and effort running

the ceilidhs and beetle drive event. We wish her all the

best for her new adventures.

SAD  GOODBYE


